City of White Georgia
City Council Meeting
November 15, 2021

Present at the meeting were Mayor Kim Billue,
Councilmembers Dennis Huskins, Ryan Evans, Curtis
Powell, Charles Buttrum, City Attorney Leslie Simmons,
and City Clerk Twanda Hill

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Billue.
Councilmember Dennis Huskins opened the meeting with
an invocation. Mayor Billue Lead the Room in the saying of
the Pledge.

The Minutes from the October 4t,2021 meeting were read.
Councilmember Huskins made a motion to approve the
minutes. Council Member Evans seconded the motion.

Sgt. Holcombe have direction on how speakers would be
recognized. By stating their names and then their
question.

Twanda Hill gave the City Hall report:

An amendment to the new rules, laws, regulations,
and requirements for the municipal Election Agreement
Council member Huskins made a motion to accept the
changes, and Council member Evans second the motion.
Motion passed 4-0



1t reading of Budget was presented to council

Jimmy Dean gave his water report and stated that all the
signs had been put up on Old Tennessee Hwy

Billy Baker gave his update on the Richards Road project
was due for its last inspection.

He also introduced the Tallatoona Community Partnership
water assisting program to assist with water payment with
proper documentation Councilmember Huskins made a
motion and Council member second the motion, motion
was passed 4-0

Billy Baker reported on the Future for the City of White
and the growth here and around Cass/White. He also
proposed the Rezoning fee to be $400.00 as other cities.

New Business:

Hanna Cook with Art in Bartow introduced a celebration
of Art with a show in White, it would feature artist of
White and have an exhibition show called Art and Sell.
There would a reception and open to the public on
December 4t here at City Hall. Motion was made by
council member Huskins and it was approved by council.

ond Reading of zoning Application — Adam gave a quick
recap of R1 to R4.

Serval citizens spoke and asked question and voiced their
opinions.



There was a petition of signatures presented to council
from some of the citizens of White.

All four members voiced their opinion and decided no on
the rezoning applications.

Adam decided to withdraw his application.

Motion was made to adjourn the meeting and the meeting
was adjourned.



